
STICKNEY FIRE DEPARTMENT 

Jeffrey Boyajian, Fire Chief 

Date: October 11, 2022 

To: Mayor Jeff Walik 

Boa rd of Trustees 

6433 West 43rd Street 

Stickney, Illinois 60402 

(708) 795-6333 (708) 749-4400 

Fax (708) 795-1381 

Subject: Fire Department Air Conditioning 

Jeffrey Walik, Mayor 

I would like to recommend that we replace the existing HVAC unit that covers the day room and kitchen 
area of the Fire Department. The existing unit is 20 years old and has been repaired three times this 
past summer, and the fourth time it did not work we called for service, it could not be repaired. I then 
called three (3) different vendors to come out and give us a quote on the replacement of this unit. 

After reviewing the three proposals, it is my recommendation to award this work to the Air Comfort of 
Broadview, Illinois. Air Comfort provided the lowest comparable bid and is currently who maintains all 
the Villages HVAC equipment. 

EMCOR Services-$30,700 

The Heat Engineering Company-$33,000 

Air Comfort-$29,975 

I have attached the three proposals to this email. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

�� 
Jeffrey Boyajian 

Fire Chief 


